
CSO Community Notification

As required by 327 IAC 5-2.1-6(1) (Combined Sewer Overflow Public Notification 
Rule), the City of Berne offers local media services, affected public and other 
interested persons in and around the City of Berne area to provide information 
concerning frequency of overflow events that may be triggered by precipitation.  
Any entity or individual desiring such information is requested to contact the 
Mayor’s Office at (260) 589-8526, or in writing, to:

				    City of Berne
				    Attn: Mayor’s Office
				    158 W. Franklin St.
				    Berne, IN 46711
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